
 

 

 

 

 

SHAW LANE FOUNDATION APRIL BULLETIN 2022 

The Shaw Lane Foundation is a registered charity that supports the local 

community by providing / managing facilities and providing activities, and is 

responsible for the management of Shaw Lane Community Sports Centre. 

Recently the Foundation has elected new Directors to drive forward plans to 

increase community engagement, and we have also recruited a new 

Community Engagement Co-ordinator to fundraise for projects that will 

benefit the site, and the wider community. We will provide a regular bulletin 

so that all sections are aware of what is happening around the club. Feel free 

to liaise with Fiona Hall, Community Engagement Manager to add items to 

the monthly bulletin. F.hall@shawlane.com  

 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

New projects starting in April/ May 

• Outdoor Activities Project for young people with Mental Ill Health 

• Social Drop in/ Coffee and Games for Older People 

• Walking Cricket Events 

• Book Swap 

• Sensory Garden 

• Disability football/ Walking Football events 

• Walking Cricket events 

Details from Fiona Hall 07341 265319 f.hall@shawlane.com 

 

SAFE PLACES  

Shaw Lane Sports Club has been awarded Safe Places status. This 

means that adults with a learning disability are welcome on site, and 

can feel reassured that if they feel ill at ease or upset they can 

approach staff to get help/ support they need 
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TABLE TENNIS 

Our Outdoor Table Tennis tables have been cleaned and are available for use. They are situated next 

to the Cricket Pavilion.  

Please ask in reception or behind the bar for equipment.  

 

 

 

 

 

CROWN GREEN BOWLING 

Thursdays 10.30- 12.30 

Run by Age Uk  £2 per session 

 

PADEL TENNIS 

Discussions are ongoing to install a Padel Tennis Court on the Shaw Lane 

site. Padel is rapidly growing sport in the UK, but the nearest facility is in 

Huddersfield. Details from David Clayton. d.clayton@barnsleyrufc.co.uk  

       

PARKING/ DRIVEWAY & PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 

Due to ongoing safety issues caused by cars blocking the driveway during school run times, Shaw 

Lane proposes to install cameras, and no parking zone at the bottom of the drive. Parking fines will 

be issued to people who ignore the No Parking Zone.  

Repairs to the potholes on the drive will be made as soon as possible.  

Pedestrians are reminded to use the Boundary Walk entrance to the site, and not the driveway.  

 

ACTIVITY CAMPS 

Barnsley Active will be hosting further activity camps in the Summer – these specifically target 

children who access free school meals.  

 

WALK 2 RUN 

Barnsley Harriers Walk2Run is back! Starting Monday May 9, a nine week programme on Mondays 

and Wednesdays from 6.30pm based at Shaw Lane. Following NHS Couch to 5K guidelines. Open to 

all, but places will be limited. Voluntary donation to Barnsley Hospice. Details from Ian Meade. 

im@ianmeadedesign.co.uk 

mailto:d.clayton@barnsleyrufc.co.uk

